Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am contacting you from Professional School of Tourism and Food Technology “Nikola Dimov”- Pirdop, BULGARIA, EU.
I am writing you in connection with an opportunity for cooperation between us on Leonardo da Vinci programme as a part of the European Commission's Lifelong Learning Programme funded by European Social Fund.
We are extremely impressed by your achievements in the aria of tourism, hotel and restaurant management and food and wine technologies. In our professional school we highly appreciate the opportunity for international cooperation and studying by experience of our partners. 
We would like to invite you to be our partner in the aria of professional education!
 
I would appreciate your immediate attention to our request. Our deadline is 20.01.2013.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Pavlina Cenova,
Director,
PSTFT “Nikola Dimov”- Pirdop
BULGARIA

